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DepEd Task Force COVID-19 
MEMORANDUM No. 576 
08 December 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 COVID-19 Response/Vaccination Focal Persons 

 
Subject: REPORTING OF DEPED’S PARTICIPATION IN THE 

NATIONAL VACCINATION DAYS 
 
 

This refers to the participation of the Department of Education (DepEd) in 
the recently concluded National Vaccination Days (NVD) held from 29 November to 
01 December 20211 as endorsed by DepEd Memorandum No. 082, s. 2021 titled 
Bayanihan, Bakunahan National COVID-19 Vaccination Days and the DepEd Task 
Force COVID-19 (DTFC) Memorandum No. 566 titled Updated Recommendations 
on DepEd’s Participation in the National Vaccination Days.  

 
In this connection, the DTFC requests Regional COVID-19 Response/ 

Vaccination Focals to provide reports on the participation of their respective 
offices, schools, and personnel in the NVD2 using the attached template (Annex A) 
which can also be accessed at https://bit.ly/nvdreporttemplate . Reports shall be 
submitted on or before 10 December 2021 through email at blss.shd@deped. 
gov.ph (cc: pas.cmu@deped.gov.ph ) using the subject NVD Report – Region ____.  

 
For queries on this subject, please contact the DTFC Secretariat, Bureau of 

Learner Support Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), through (02) 8632 
9935 or email at blss.shd@deped.gov.ph . 

 
For immediate dissemination and compliance. 

 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
Undersecretary 

Chairperson, DTFC 

                                                      
1 NVOC Advisory No. 112 titled Voluntary Extension of the National Vaccination Days by the Local Government Units has allowed 
to extend the operations of the NVD until 03 December 2021. 
2 DTFC Memorandum No. 566 has recommended COVID-19 Response/Vaccination Focals to monitor and report DepEd's 
participation in the NVD, specifically the number of schools used as vaccination sites and number of personnel who will serve 
as volunteers. 
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